
September 2021 

Very Very quick update.  

Opening Day has been 

scheduled for this coming 

Saturday.  I know that we 

had originally scheduled it 

for last weekend but 

because of the uncertainty 

of the Covid levels 

combined with the 

inclement weather in the 

weeks prior, the Board 

made the decision to 

postpone Opening Day.  

So - subject to the weather 

- we should be ready to roll 

at 10am this coming 

Saturday.  Day one of the 

Handicap Singles which 

were scheduled to start 

then will be moved to 

Sunday with Day 2 to be 

scheduled at a later date.    

For those of you who are 

computer literate - you 

can enter any or all of the 

Championships - and Open 

tournaments thru our 

website.  Click on the entry 

form button on the front 

page.  You will also be able 

to enter at the club right 

up to 8.30am on the day of 

competition.

Looking forward to �nally

getting underway

Tokoroa Bowling Club 

Covid Rules

(as recommended by Bowls NZ)

 Everyone MUST sign in

 Only use the double doors 

to enter clubrooms

 Masks MUST be worn 

when indoors

 Maximum 50 people 

allowed both in the 

clubroom and on the 

green

 Keep 1 metre apart 

outside and 2 metres 

apart inside


